
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – October 2022 

Hi BDTHC members, 

Our Fall Picnic and hunt were great with the 
weather cooperating for a nice day. We would 
like to thank the Goss's again for the use of 
their facility for this event. We had 11 members 
in the hunt and a few more for the picnic.  
Everyone had a good time with lots of good 
food and fun detecting the silver.   

Discussion was had on the Christmas party and 
was decided to have it at a local pizza place.  

Pat bidding will be getting the reservations for the Dec. 12, club meeting.  More 
will be discussed at the November meeting and finalization will be made at the 
November meeting.   

Finds of the month for October and November will be had at the November 
meeting.   

DON'T FORGET THE NOVEMBER MEETING WILL BE HELD AT 2PM AT OUR 
USUAL MEETING PLACE. 

The spring club picnic and hunt was discussed and was decided if possible to 
have it on a Saturday again as that worked out best for the majority of the 
members. 

Thats all for now folks hope to see you all at the November meeting at 2pm in the 
basement of the Forty Fort municipal building. 

Happy Detecting 
President BDTHC 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"


